

From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 05 December 2018 14:06
To: John Gale; DC Support
Subject: Planning application reference 18/01972/LB

Dear John,

Wendlebury Parish Council met on 29 November and considered planning application reference 18/01972/LB for Mr and Mrs Joseph Eeley at Wendlebury Lodge, Church Lane, OX25 2PN for Sub-division of existing second floor bedroom to provide two smaller children's rooms and had no comments or objections to the proposal.

I hope that this is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171
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